
 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

Firstly, thank you for your patience regarding communication. As I am sure you will appreciate 
guidance, advice and dates are changing daily and as such so are our plans.  

All staff will be starting back in school from Monday 1st June. Currently, the plan for children to return 
will begin with Year 6 only, starting back at the earliest Wednesday 10th June, however, this may 
change. After year 6 start we intend to introduce Reception and year 1 children. This will be a phased 
return and dates are still to be confirmed. Childcare next week at Blacklow Brow will still continue for 
those parents who have accessed it over the last 10 weeks. 

After all risk assessments have been signed off next week, parents will get a letter to detail exactly 
how we intend to fulfil our statutory requirements put in place by the Government. We also hope to 
create a short video for children and parents to view. This will give you a better insight into the 
changes and expectations that will now be in place in school.  

Yesterday, I spoke with a number of parents individually who had expressed concerns and had 
particular questions. If, at any stage, you need more information or would like to speak with someone 
please feel free to contact us on class Dojo, the school email address or via the school mobile numbers 
(only answered during schools hours).  

In addition, each week our CEO Mr Kapur, releases an update to parents via our school website. Acting 
upon feedback from parents, I have also asked for you to receive a text message alert when this letter 
is posted.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mr Damian Kenny 

Headteacher 


